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Special Tefillos 

 Mazel Tov to . . .  

 Thank You to .. .  

 

 

    t"pa, wubhztv ,arp whra, ’z  

 From the Princ ipal Mrs. Lea Goldstein 

Calendar 

 Middos Menchen Stars o f the Week 

Learning is Fun! 

 Last Two Weeks ’ Benching Superstars  

~ Rabbi and Mrs. Yisroel Mayer Katz on the birth of a baby boy! 
~ Yossi Mochkin upon the occasion of his becoming a Bar Mitzva! 
~ Chana Blima Caro upon the occasion of becoming a Bas Mitzva! 
 

~ Mon., September 28th: Yom Kippur (no school) 
~ Thurs., October 1st - Mon., October 12th: Sukkos Break (no school) 
~ Wed., November 11th: Staff Development Day (no school) 
~ Wed., November 25th: Parent-Teacher Conferences  (no school) 

(please note that these dates have been switched) 

Leora D., Mendel V., Malachi Y., Shmuli H. (1st) - Their tables 
had the most points at the end of the week for following directions 
and completing all their work! 
Yisrael Abrahamson (2nd) - Back in March, Yisrael helped another 
student clean up a dropped lunch and shared his own lunch with the 
other boy.  
Yosef S. (K)- Said “thank you” right away when he was given some-
thing by Mrs. Mammon.  

~ the 6/7 girls for always helping out at school- and smiling! It’s so 
nice to have positive role models for our other students.  
~ Kindergarten for making get well soon cards for Sophie Nussbaum. 
~ Mr. James Sawers for sponsoring this year’s Rosh Chodesh Project. 
WOW! 
~ Mrs. Nancy Klein for her donation to DHR. 
~  London Family for their generous Rosh Hashana donation. 

On Wednesday, our Eighth Grade girls visited the kever of Sharon 
Polatoff, a"h. Mrs. Mammon spoke to the girls about Sharon’s simchas 
hachayim, her generosity, her incredible chessed, and how she used 
her wisdom and many talents to serve Hashem. May her memory be a 
blessing. Our students then walked to Gavi Springut's kever. They 
discussed and remembered his simcha, enthusiasm and wonderful les-
sons that he taught us. They said Tehillim in his memory. Finally, a 
special thank you to the Roness family for sponsoring a day of learn-
ing in Gavi's memory! 

On Thursday morning, we had a special minyan and breakfast at 
DHR to commemorate the shloshim of David Flaum, a"h.  
We would like to express our thanks to all those who joined our 
minyan, and to the Flaum and Ressler families for attending the 
event. Mr. Asher Flaum spoke movingly about his father and Rabbi 
Danny Goldstein learned mishnayos and shared an inspiring story 
about David. We also want to express our appreciation to DHR par-
ent Mr. Yoni Dahari who made a beautiful and delicious breakfast 
and to our 6/7 boys, Rabbi Ross Kosow and Mr. Jeremy Loncao for 
helping with set-up of the gym and breakfast. 

~ Paysach Polatoff (K) for the week of September 25th 
~ Michal Polatoff (1st) for the weeks of September 17th & 25th 
~ Tova Serebrowski (1st) for the weeks of September 17th & 25th 
~ Mendel Vogel (1st) for the weeks of September 17th & 25th 
~ Dovi Shulman (3rd) for the weeks of September 17th & 25th 
~ Mottel Vogel (3rd) for the week of September 25th 


